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IAPHS and the 2016 Program Committee are pleased to announce the Call for
Submissions for the 2nd annual interdisciplinary population health research conference, Persistent & Emerging Issues in Population Health Science.

Next September, this conference will bring together a wide range of scholars and practitioners to share and discuss the science, practice and policy of population health. The conference is funded by the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation and is organized by the Interdisciplinary Association for Population Health Science, the Population Research Institute of Penn State University and the Institute for Policy and Social Research at the University of Kansas.

The Program Committee encourages submissions that highlight the promise of interdisciplinary population health science in addressing persistent and emerging population health challenges. Three submission formats are invited: interdisciplinary panels, individual papers, and “you tell us” sessions that use a format of your choosing. Submissions from students and other trainees are especially encouraged.

Click Here for the Call for Submissions and Submission Guidelines.  The deadline for submissions is March 15, 2016.
 
Information on this conference is also available at ipsr.ku.edu/pophealth.
Information about our previous conference,  Connecting Population Health Scientists; Building Bridges to Improve Population Health is available athttp://ipsr.ku.edu/pophealth/about.shtml. 
